
   

For the People of our Parish 

The Area Catholic Community of Mayhew Lake, Sauk Rapids, Sartell, and St. Stephen 

Updates for the virtual meeting via Zoom on August 4th, 2020. 

● The first combined bulletin (Aug. 2) for our 4 ACC parishes has been published and 

distributed.  It has been well received. Several enhancements are being incorporated into 

future additions. 

 

● A welcoming letter to all registered parishioners is being developed.  We hope to welcome, 

inform, and energize our One in Christ community.  We invite each and every one of our 

community to participate and enrich his or her personal relationship with their church. 

 

● Each parish is seeking a parishioner to be a member of our ACC  Evangelization team.  The 

team will aspire to reach out beyond our current membership and invite others to be One in 

Christ with us in our Catholic communion. 

 

● Each parish is also seeking a parishioner to be a member of the Young Adults  team.  The 

Young Adults team will be asked to explore ways that all 18 - 28 young adults can benefit from 

their participation in our parish communities. 

● Each parish is asking for 2 parishioners to be members of the Stewardship team. This team 

will work on achieving the goal of increasing the stewardship of finances and service by all in 

our ACC.  

We ask you to pray and be open to the Holy Spirit's gentle nudging and consider a response to 

come forward.  To volunteer to be on the Evangelization, Young Adult, or Stewardship team, 

please contact your parish office or respective ACC representative. 

Annunciation - Jean Bemboom, Shirley Scapanski, Leonard Popp 

  Sacred Heart - Jeff Brunn, Joan Krause, Joe Kresky 

  St. Francis Xavier - Adam Vonderahe, Candice Koopmeiners, Frank Rajkowski 

  St. Stephen - Carol Hellmann, Chuck Spychala, Stef Rothstein 

Contact us at:  oneinchristacc@gmail.com 

Visit us at:  oneinchristacc.org 

Next meeting:  Tues.  Sept. 1, @ 7:00 p.m. at St. Francis Xavier (otherwise virtual via Zoom) 


